Mr. Paul Krichell, American League Baseball Club of New York, 55 West 42nd St., New York City, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Krichell:

-

In reply to your inquiry of March 6th, I beg to state that our baseball schedule is undergoing some change, due to an economy program here in athletics, and for that reason I am unable to send you a copy of our schedule at the present time. As soon as our schedule of games is determined, however, I shall be glad to forward a copy to you.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

PGA: AH